

March 2, 2023

Mr. Monroe Barnes President MBJ Consultants, Inc. 30 W. Third Street, 4th Mezzanine Cincinnati, OH 45202

Dear Mr. Barnes:

Thank you for your interest in the TriState Minority Supplier Development Council (TSMSDC). In accordance with the policy adopted on the national level by the National Minority Supplier Development Council (NMSDC), we acknowledge and grant Subscription Service to MBEs already certified by their local councils.

We are in receipt of your subscription application, and the information on your current certification with the Ohio Minority Supplier Development Council. Therefore, we grant Subscription Service to MBJ Consultants. Please note that your subscription will expire February 28, 2024.

Subscription Duration:

(March 2, 2023 - February 28, 2024)

As part of your subscription services, we will provide the following:

- RFP Business Leads
- Listing in National Database
- Local, Regional and National Referrals

lendersor

Please feel free to contact us if we can be of further assistance to you.

Since rely,

Cheri K. Henderson President & CEO

Headquarters: 220 Athens Way, Suite 105 | Plaza 1 Building | Nashville, Tennessee 37228 | P: 615-259-2599